ENGLISH ROAD RUNNING ASSOCIATION

NOTICE OF 2016 ANNUAL OPEN MEETING

The ERRA Annual Open Meeting will be held on Saturday 21st May 2016 at the Hallmark
Hotel, Midland Rd, Derby, DE1 2SQ at 10.30am. All EA affiliated clubs are invited to send
one club member to speak and vote. The Annual Open meeting is empowered:

To elect Officers of the association

To receive an annual report from the General Committee on the activities of the Association
To elect officers of the Association

To elect other members of the Association

To receive the current financial statement

To appoint a financial inspector

To consider any proposed changes to the Constitution

To consider any other matters, notice of which must be made in writing to the
Secretary not less than 28 days prior to the meeting

The Officers will be elected for a three year term of office with one Officer retiring each
year.

The current Officers are:
Honorary Secretary Bob Brimage

Honorary Treasurer Ken Taylor
Chairman Mike Neighbour

All of above shall be ex officio on all committees and who shall normally be accepted for a
period of 3 years

Championship Secretary
One member nominated by the North, South & Midland territories
One representative to be nominated from each of the 3 EA Tri Regional Groups

Three members elected annually by Clubs affiliated to EA for road running purposes

Please notify the Secretary if you intend to send a representative or with your apologies.



